
 

                Class 3 Round-Up - Summer 2 

It is quite astonishing that we have reached the end of this academic 

year already! We were discussing all the exciting things which have 

happened in class and school this year, and the list was long! We have 

lifelong memories of our Borwick Hall day, especially the canoeing 

along the canal. We have enjoyed the pantomime at Christmas, the Coronation Picnic 

in May and Harold the Giraffe coming to visit class as part of our Life Bus experience. Many of us have been 

involved in a club this year; Sunrise Club, Cookery Club, Basketball coaching, Football coaching, Archery or Lego 

club. We loved our Sports Day and all our special adults coming to see us in action, and we also enjoyed being 

outside for our Sponsored Gardening event and joining our Year 6 friends for Enterprise. 

I truly believe that these lovely experiences help our children to grow and flourish and believe in their own, 

and others’ abilities. The children have all grown in confidence this year and made good 

progress in the key skills. We place great emphasis on manners in Class 3 as well as 

developing the ability to speak loudly and clearly when presenting information to others. 

Our latest class worship really showcased this and I definitely feel that we have some 

budding Prime Ministers in class! 

All the adults in school love seeing Class 3’s homework projects, and we have not 

been disappointed this year. Most children went the 

Extra Mile with their Tudor houses, Roman artefacts, 

Egyptian treasures and biome dioramas. I know that 

we have some very creative children (and parents!!) 

in Class 3, and it is great to celebrate our own unique gifts and talents, not 

always placing our focus on the more academic subjects. 

I was very proud of the Year 4 children and their good results on the 

Multiplication Check – these are skills they will need as they move into Upper 

Key Stage 2, so please encourage your child to keep on practising. 

One of the ways in which we nurture and encourage wellbeing in school is to read aloud to the children each 

day. Our latest book, The Boy at the Back of the Class was super popular with the class; so much so that they 

applauded when it ended in the way we wanted it to. Please encourage your child to keep up their reading over 

summer and even join the Library Summer Challenge as detailed on the letter sent home earlier this week.  

I am very grateful for all the support you have given as parents and carers this year. Helping your child 

attend school every day, reading and learning spellings at home, reading and responding to newsletters and text 

information, and supporting them by promoting the home-school relationship are all invaluable to their success as 

learners. So, all that is left to say is that the Class 3 Team wish you all a lovely summer and look forward to seeing 

us back together as a school family in September. 

Mrs Bolton, Mrs Morris, Miss Wilson and Mrs Salisbury 😊 

  
   

 

 

 

 

 

 As thoughts turn to September, and buying new school 

uniform, please consider using our online second- hand uniform 

platform, ‘Uniformed’. There are some high quality, nearly new items 

for sale at a very reasonable price. Money raised also benefits school, 

so everyone is a winner. 

***Reminder that, from September 2023, school will start for ALL 

children at 8:45am prompt. There will no longer be a staggered start, 

so please account for this in your morning routine.*** 


